
During the week of Monday, July 8, construction activities will be in Exchange Street. We 

anticipate that the water main installation phase in Exchange Street may take up to two 

weeks. Depending upon the exact location of active construction zone, all or portion of 

Exchange Street may be blocked to through traffic.  We ask for the public to avoid 

Exchange Street by seeking alternate routes, and follow any detour signs.  Most other 

streets in Mudville area will be open to traffic.  


